
March 16, 2020 

Message from Jeffco Food and Nutrition Services 

Dear Jeffco Families and Community, 
We would like to remind you that beginning today, Monday, March 16 through Friday, March 
27, “Grab and Go” meals will be available for collection for breakfast from 8:00-9:00a and lunch 
from 11:30a - 12:30p at the following school locations: 
·         Arvada K-8 
·         Colorow Elementary School 
·         Edgewater Elementary School 
·         Foothills Elementary School 
·         Lasley Elementary School 
·         Parr Elementary School 
·         Conifer High School 
All children (ages 1-18) can go to any of the above school locations, to receive a no-cost 
meal. We will be serving anyone in need. Each person will be required to be present and pick up 
their own meal. We will also be donating perishable foods and working with our local food 
banks in order to mitigate the community impact of missing food services in schools. Additional 
school distribution locations will be added as needed. 
For questions regarding this program, please call 303.982.6748. 
Thank-you, 
Jeffco Food and Nutrition Services 
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